Leanne Scott <scotti@rochesterhills.org>

Rochester Hills City Council

Martin Bak <bakmartin@gmail.com> Wed, Jan 4, 2017 at 12:54 PM
To: scotti@rochesterhills.org

Hi,

| spend a great deal of time at Lifetime Fitness working out, playing tennis, and socializing with other members.
Having beer and wine available for purchase at Lifetime would be a great addition and aid in increasing the already
friendly environment for members to relax and enjoy the great benefits of the club. Please consider approving the
liquor license for Lifetime. | have been a member of the club since before it was purchased by Lifetime and this would

be a great addition to the club.

Thanks for your time,
Martin Bak

Sorry, | am re-sending with a different subject. Would like to make sure it reaches the appropriate party.



Leanne Scott <scotti@rochesterhills.org>

Lifetime Fitness Liquor license

Petit, Mark S. <Mark.S.Petit@p66.com> Wed, Jan 4, 2017 at 1:21 PM
To: "scotti@rochesterhills.org" <scottl@rochesterhills.org>

Scott,

| understand that Lifetime Fitness in Rochester Hills is applying for a liquor license and | am send you an email from
3727 Hogan Circle in Rochester Hills in support of their efforts.

| hope this email finds you well and you support their efforts to become a world class athletic and fitness destination.

Thanks <& Happy New Year to you and yours!,
Mark Petit

3727 Hogan Circle
cell# 248 506 9464



Leanne Scott <scottl@rochesterhills.org>

RE: Lifetime Fitness Liquor License (Beer & Wine) Request

Steve Szymanski <SteveSzymanski@kirco.com> Wed, Jan 4, 2017 at 7:32 PM
To: "scotti@rochesterhills.org" <scottl@rochesterhills.org>

Honorable Rochester Hills City Council Members:

As a long time Rochester Hills resident (25+ years, approximately the last 20 of which has been on 1961 West Ridge in
North Oaks subdivision) and a long time Lifetime Fitness club member (15 years) my wife and | hope that City Council
gives strong consideration for granting Lifetime Fitness its requested liquor license at this coming Monday’s (January
ch) City Council meeting . Doing so we think will not only please the many Lifetime Fitness club members that have
requested this service but also allow the club to offer amenities that are comparable to others in the area and other
Lifetime Fitness locations across the country. We're sure Lifetime Fitness would serve these products to its members in
a responsible manner which would enhance the overall membership experience.

We appreciate your consideration of this matter and for allowing a long term resident’s voice/perspective be heard.

Thanks,

Steve

STEVE SZYMANSKI | Chief Financial Cfficer
101 W Big Beaver Rd, Ste 200 | Troy, M| 48084
O 248.680.7180 | D 248.786.038

This e-mail is intended solely for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any
review, dissemination, copying, printing or other use of this e-mail by persons or entities other than the addressee is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete the material from any computer.



